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Airport Authority to Host Public Information 

Workshop on Detroit Metro Airport Master Plan 
--Public participation encouraged 

 
 
The Wayne County Airport Authority and aviation consultant, Jacobsen/Daniels 
Associates, will host a public information workshop regarding future development plans 
for Detroit Metropolitan Wayne County Airport (DTW) on Wednesday, November 7, 
2007, from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. at the Metropolitan Hotel, 31500 Wick Road, Romulus, 
Michigan. 
 
This workshop will provide the public with an opportunity to learn about the Airport 
Authority's aviation-related development needs over the next twenty years.  Public input 
on the development options in and around Detroit Metro Airport will be welcomed.  
 
The workshop will be conducted in an ‘open-house’ format, allowing the public to come 
by at any point during the two-hour session.  There will be no formal presentation; 
participants will have the opportunity to review airport development plans and discuss 
them one-on-one with airport planners and other key decision-makers. 
 
The workshop is part of the Airport Authority’s ongoing Public Coordination Program, 
which has engaged the public in each stage of the airport’s planning process. 
 
More details regarding the Detroit Metro Airport Master Plan are available at the 
airport’s website, www.metroairport.com. 
 
For detailed directions to the Metropolitan Hotel, contact the property directly at (734) 
467-8000.
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